Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida's Office of Early Learning
CANCELLATION

RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
6M-8.410
Voluntary Prekindergarten Program Substitute Instructors

The Office of Early Learning announces the CANCELLATION of the proposed rule hearing, noticed in Vol. 45, No. 48, of the Florida Administrative Register on March 11, 2019.

DATE AND TIME: April 3, 2019, 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. or at the conclusion of business whichever is earlier.

PLACE: GoToWebinar; information regarding registration may be found at: http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/statewide_initiatives/laws_and_rules/proposed_rules.aspx
For more information, you may contact: Shana Beiro, VPK Program and Policy, Office of Early Learning, 250 Marriott Dr., Tallahassee, Florida 32399, email: Shana.Beiro@oel.myflorida.com; (850)717-8694
